ANNOUNCING THE LAWRENCE D. BELL

Appreciation Program

AND THE FORMAL OPENING OF THE

Lawrence I). Bell Mentone School Library

AT THE SCHOOL
GYMNASIUM ON

Wednesday,
April 20th :7x

This is the opportunity for the patrons, the public
and the citizens of the Mentone community to ex-
press their gratitude to Mr. Bell for the great contri-

bution he has made to the advancement of our

Youth.

THE PUBLIC IS INVITED TO HEAR AN INTERESTING ADDRESS BY

Mr. LESTON P. FANEUF

Vice President and General Manager, Bell Aircraft
Corporation, Buffalo, N. Y.

THE BEAUTIFUL NEW LIBRARY WILL BE OPEN FOR INSPECTION
FOLLOWING THE PROGRAM



